[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,
This year’s PTFA Christmas Fair is on Friday 29th November 3.30pm – 6pm at Llanferres Hall and we are hoping that you will be able to help towards a successful and fun afternoon with some donations, and of course, by coming along on the day!
We are asking for the following donations please ….
· Jam Jar Stall – please put aside some jam jars to fill with goodies such as little toys or sweets.  These will be on a stall where £1 is paid for a “lucky dip” jar.  This is always a very popular stall and relies on all parents filling some jars.  

· Cake Stall – donations of cakes, biscuits or mince pies would be appreciated for the cake stall.  These can be left in school the morning of the fair (29th Nov)

· Chocolate Tombola – we are having a Xmas chocolate tombola again so please can you donate something suitable (such as a selection box, Xmas chocs or sweets eg chocolate orange, big tube of sweets etc). 

· Teddy Tombola – this year we are having a teddy tombola so any teddy donations would be great.

· Trash or treasure – a new stall for this year.  We will need some treasure donations (such as household, stationary, food, drink items you would like to win on a tombola) and some trash items (such as tinned food, unexciting household items such as a duster or pegs etc).

· Second hand Xmas Jumper & Halloween costume stall – any outgrown items please
All donations can be handed in to school anytime before Weds 27th Nov (boxes will be on both sites) apart from cakes which can be donated on the morning.  
We are also looking for volunteers on the day to help run a stall between 3.30 & 6pm, help set up during the day and help clear up after 6pm. If you feel that you can spare some time please can you let me know (07769 631551 or via the facebook page “Parents of Ysgol Bro Famau”)
THANK YOU!
Charlotte Jaggard

